April 1, 2025

Ms. Danielle Leach

City Clerk

City of Mackinac Island

Mackinac Island, Michigan 49757

Dear Danielle;

Thank you for taking the time to assist me with some signage requests for the Detroit Regional
Chamber for 2025.

The Detroit Regional Chamber would like to attach a banner to the railing again outside our
Sadie’s Ice Cream Parlor on the East End of our building beginning on Tuesday, May 27, 2025, in
the early AM until the late afternoon of Thursday, May 29" or the morning of Friday, May 30t
2025.

The banner would be 16’ long by 42” high and say “Detroit Regional Chamber, Registration, you
must have a badge to enter” or something very similar to that. It will have grommets every 1-1
¥ feet so that it would be secure, and it would have wind slits in it to decrease any movement.
It’s the exact same banner that has been out there since 2019.
If you could pass this along to the City Council as well as Dennis Dombrowski, | would
appreciate it and let me know if there is anything else | need to do. They were allowed to do
this since 2015 with no problem for the banner and horses on the East End of the hotel.
Also, let me know if you need further information from me and | would be happy to provide it.
Thank you again for your assistance.

Sincerely,

M%Q’g&
Mary Beth Daniels, CMP
Vice President, Event Services

286 Grand Avenue, Mackinac Island, MI 49757
GRANDHOTEL.COM



